1st November email from MIM Chairman of Trustees

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am sorry some at the meeting felt uncomfortable with the Museum proposal and also the way the Trust is handling it.  Any changes raise concerns and especially in the early days of concepts and plans.  I want to assure those who are worried that not only do we want to hear what the concerns are but we want to address them whenever we can early on. 

I am not sure which publications are referred to but the Museum plans are far from finalised and I welcome residents' contributions to developing and informing them.   The reference to Bletchley Park confused me slightly I am afraid.  There are no discussions about that and no prospect of facilities there. 

I look forward to meeting residents to assure them that it will certainly not be a waste of anyone's time to come to a meeting, or send comments to us directly. We can only amend plans to reflect concerns if we listen and understand. We will do.  I want to get all the advice we can before we ask for planning permission. The residents closest to the site of course have very specific concerns, understandably so, and I intend us to work particularly closely with them to deal with those concerns.

Let's sort out a date to hold a meeting in Milton Bryan, though time is pressing before Christmas so, to give the meeting full justice and to have the best impact on our concepts and draft plans, it may be better to aim for early in the New Year.

Many thanks for giving me that feedback

